
EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS 
INC. 

Annual Meeting and Picnic 

• Date: Saturday July 10, 1999 
• Time: Meeting 10:00 AM SHARP 

Picnic 12:00 PM 
• Place: Chilson Community Center 
• Price: Picnic $ 3.00 per person 

Dues $ 25.00 per family 

All property owners, families, and their guests are 
invited to attend the annual meeting and picnic of the 
Eagle Lake Property Owners Association. This year's 
meeting will be held on the second Saturday in July at 
10:00 AM with the picnic following at 12:00 noon. 

If you cannot attend the meeting, and would like to 
authorize someone else to cast your vote a proxy can be 
used. This must be filled out and returned to me or one of 
the officers before the meeting. 

• 

Thank you, 

Peter L. Buechner 
Treasurer 



Do you have a E-Mail address? We are updating 
our records and would like to include this. Please 
include with your response. 

TO: Peter L. Buechner 
7 Park Lane 
Caldwell, N.J. 07006 

Name:---------------------------------------------------------------

E-Mail Ad dres s---------------------------------------------------

Enclosed is my check for annual dues: ---------------------

Enclosed is my check for the picnic for: --------
Last minute picnic notification should be to 
Diane Tiedemann at Eagle Lake. 

518- 597-3618 

Price includes Hot Dogs and Hamburgers. 
Attendee's are requested to bring a "dish" (salad, desert, 
etc) to be shared by all. Also please bring your own 
beverages and eating utensils . 

• 



Important Follow up 

If you have not had a chance to write our representatives regarding help 
with the "Sonar Project" please take a few minutes to write these 

representatives. 

As you kflow the goal of the ELPOI has been to treat the Milfoil in the lake this Spring with 
the herbicide Sonar as part of the Sonar Pilot Project. To get an idea of where we stand on the 
status of the Sonar Pilot Project, the ELPOI Board Members invited Dr. Jim Sutherland from the 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYS DEC) to their August 15, 1998 
meeting. Dr. Sutherland spent several hours updating the board members on where the DEC was 
in the Pilot Project process. He was very positive about the project and has assured us that it is still 
a go. Funding however just has not materialized from the State as originally promised. Dr. 
Sutherland recommends .illetter-writing campaign from Eagle Lake members to those in state 
government who might be persuaded to go to bat for us. He recommends sending letters to: 

Commissioner John Cahill 
NYSDEC 
50 Wolf Road 
Albany, NY 12233-1010 

Senator Ronald B. Stafford 
Room 502 
The Capital 
Albany, NY 12247 

Assemblywoman 
Elizabeth O'C. Little 
Room 324 
Legislative Office Building 
Albany, NY 12248 

Please take a few minutes to send a letter to the above individuals. Thank them for their 
previous help and ask them to renew their efforts on behalf of Eagle Lake in seeing the Sonar Pilot 
Project go forward and come to a completion. Ask them for their help in obtaining the necessary 
funding to treat the lake with Sonar. Let them know that many of our members have pledged their 
own money to help this project go forward. Ask them to help eradicate our Milfoil problem! Please 
send copies of all written letter to ELPOI Vice President Lloyd Burroughs at Eagle Lake, HC-Ol 
Box 126, Ticonderoga, NY 12883-9410. They will be useful during the Pilot Project permit 
process. 

• 


